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It is difficult to believe another school year has come and gone. Hopefully by 
the time you all get this newsletter, things will have started to dry out a little 
bit. It is pouring rain as I type this and has been for what seems like forever. 
If you notice your water bill is a couple dollars higher this month, it is 
because we were hopeful the rain would stop so the meters could be read. 
We waited a day longer and it is not stopping so the meters were estimated 
this month and an extra day will show on your bill. Hopefully we will not have 
to do that again this summer, but the way things are looking, it could be a very 
wet one around here. 

**********A TTE NTI 0 N ********** 
I have had several phone calls from residents asking for anyone who does 
yard work. I have not had anyone come forward until now. The city office 
was just informed of two different mowing services that are available in the 
area. TT Yard Work Services does mowing, grass over seeding and fertilizer 
spreading, bush trimming, most anything in the yard, they ask that you call 
785-404-8732 and Cash or Checks are accepted. The second one is G and C 
Mowing. They do Mowing, Raking and weed eating. Call or text them to 
schedule service at 785-577-0199. The flyers are hanging on the door at the 
city office. If anyone else have services available and would like me to give 
your name out with the others, please call the city office and let me know. 

NN N NA TTE NTI 0 N NNNN 

A new stop sign will be placed on the South West corner of Lexington and 
Stark. This is a two way stop at this time but will become a three way stop for 
the East bound traffic from the school on Lexington. Please be aware and 
keep an eye out for it! This will hopefully make the blind corner safer for 

Everyone! 



Free Dumpster days were a success! The dumpsters were filled several 

times throughout the week! Thank you to everyone who followed the rules 

and put all items in the appropriate dumpsters. Dustin Murk, city operations, 

spent a lot of time cleaning up items dumped on the ground. Having pride in 

the city and the home you live in is important! The city of Bennington will 

continue to work hard to enforce the codes set forth by the City Council to 

make our town a great place to live. 

-----A TTENTI 0 N-----

The 2019 Consumer Confidence Report (For calendar year 2018) is now 
available on the City's website. www.crtvofbenninaton.com. Every water 

customer will be receiving a paper copy in the June water bill as well. 

**********Yoga class opportunity********** 

Have you ever had an interest in learning Yoga? Rachel Bieker, is interested 

in teaching a Yoga class in town and is wanting to find out if there would be 

enough interest from residents and perhaps friends of residents! If you 

would like to get your name on a list. please call Rachel.at 785-829-7267 for 

Details. Thanks!!!! 


